
DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL  
 

UNAUDITED ACCOUNTS OF DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL 
FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2022 

 
THE LOCAL AUTHORITY ACCOUNTS 

(SCOTLAND) REGULATIONS 2014 
AND 

CORONAVIRUS (SCOTLAND) ACT 2020 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, under the above regulations that the Unaudited Accounts of Dundee 
City Council for the year to 31 March 2022, will be available for public inspection on Dundee City 
Council website during the period from 1 July 2022 to 21 July 2022. (The accounts can be viewed 
from here). 
  
Any person interested may inspect all books, deeds, contracts, bills, vouchers and receipts relating 
to this document, other than those claimed to be of a confidential nature. Any request should be 
emailed to the Executive Director of Corporate Services who will advise how the information 
requested will be made available, in line with the nature of the request and any pandemic-related 
restrictions in place at that time. No charge will be made in respect of providing information. 
 
NOTICE IS ALSO GIVEN, that any person interested in doing so may object to the accounts, or 
any part of those accounts, by sending his or her objections in writing, together with a statement of 
the grounds thereof, to the auditor by not later than 22 July 2022. The auditor appointed to audit 
the accounts is Fiona Mitchell-Knight, Audit Director, Audit Scotland, 4th Floor, South Suite, The 
Athenaeum Building, 8 Nelson Mandela Place, Glasgow, G2 1BT. Any objection(s) should be sent 
to the auditor at the above address and copied in writing to the Executive Director of Corporate 
Services together with any other officer of the Council who may be concerned both at the address 
below. 
 
The auditor shall, if requested by the person objecting, the authority, or by any officer of the 
authority who may be concerned, afford to that person or authority or officer, as the case may be, 
an opportunity of appearing before and being heard by the Auditor with respect to that objection, 
either personally or by a representative. Should coronavirus restrictions be in place at the time of 
such a request, the opportunity to appear before the Auditor may not be possible and the Auditor 
will provide information regarding revised procedures.  
 
The change in the normal process has been made in response to the coronavirus pandemic using 
powers contained in the Coronavirus (Scotland) Act 2020. 
 
 
Robert Emmott 
Executive Director of Corporate Services 
Dundee House  
50 North Lindsay Street 
Dundee DD1 1NZ 
Tel: 01382 433633 
Email: robert.emmott@dundeecity.gov.uk  
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